
 

Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 30 August 2004 

16. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES  
 

Officer responsible Author 
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard - Subdivisions Officer, DDI 941-8644 

 
 The purpose of this report is to obtain the Board’s approval to three new road names, and one new 

right of way name. 
 
 Smith Developments Limited Forest Park Estate – Lake Stage 4 Burwood Ward 
 
 This is one of the last stages of this subdivision.  It will create 69 new residential allotments, and new 

reserve to vest in the Council.  The two existing sections of Lamorna Road will be linked, and a new 
crescent and two new cul-de-sacs will be created to serve the subdivision (see attachment).  The 
names proposed are in keeping with existing road names approved in earlier stages of this 
subdivision.  The names proposed are:  Lamorna Road for the new link between the existing sections 
of Lamorna Road.  Foresters Crescent for the new Crescent running off the new section of Lamorna 
Road.  Stoneleigh Green and Corsican Grove for the two cul de sacs, and Larchwood Lane for the 
right of way. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board approve the use of the names as proposed above. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendations:  1. That the abovementioned recommendation be adopted. 
 
  2. That the Board commend the developer in using the forestry theme in 

the naming of these streets. 


